
Online Public Inspection File – Previous Owner

Lucky Boy Educational Media, Inc. (LBEM) acquired KELC (Fac. ID # 176372) on December 18, 
2020 and began broadcasting its programming December 18, 2020.  LBEM began compiling 
quarterly issues reports for KELC during the fourth quarter, 2020.  Quarterly Issues and 
Programs prior to that time were the responsibility of the previous owner.  


